
Martin Wiemer 
Judge at the federal courthouse 

Tel.0228/340074

August 08.2000 

Dear Professor Witter, 

With this letter, I would like to say thank you so much for being such 
a big help to me! 

During the search for my “dream piano”, I owned several instruments 
with more or less technical problems. 

You always have been the one to listen to my difficulties and to help, 
mostly by doing the “diagnosis” over the phone. Your advice was 
always extremely competent and you showed patience and an open 
mind. It is more than impressive, that you always have an answer to 
all kinds of questions and a solution for almost everything. 

That shows, that “big problems” are caused very often by “little 
things”. In those cases you have to know the “How” to solve them. 
You are the expert for that. 

I´m hoping, that our – for me very profitable – relationship will last as 
long as possible. 

Sincerely yours 

Martin Wiemer


